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"The whole is greater than the sum
of its parts." - Aristotle

Aristotle couldn't have been more right when it comes to the team here at The
Seward Community Foundation. It's been an awesome start to 2024 and we can't
wait to tell you all about it!

2024 Major Grant
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Marathon Wrestling Club

The Marathon Wrestling Club, a local Seward wrestling club, requested funding to help
pay for lodging for the coaches and wrestlers while attending nine wrestling
tournaments around the state, including a tournament in Sitka. The club participates in
many fundraisers that include assisting wrestlers that are unable to afford wrestling
gear. The Seward Community Foundation (SCF) is happy to assist with travel costs for
the club and offer huge accolades to the club on producing top level wrestlers. — Sarah
Spanos

Seward Prevention Coalition

The Seward Prevention Coalition was awarded four grants. One for HYPER, one for
the Seward Homeless Connection, one for the Transitional Housing Program “Safe
Stay” Services for Safe Harbor, and one for Youth360.

Happy Youth Programs and Educational Resources, HYPER, was awarded funding for
a children's pop-up museum in a space dedicated for children to learn through play.
The exhibit space is created with specific learning objectives for different age levels. In
this exhibit children will learn about the process of farm to market, looking at bees,
chickens, and gardening. This summer, the “Lil' Farmer’s Market pop-up will be at every
Farmer's Market on Saturday mornings in Seward.

Seward Homeless Connection received funding to assist with individual assistance and
free shower program. The individual assistance program is managed through an on call
phone, clients will be screened with a short survey to get data about whether they are
currently homeless, what their biggest needs are, how much money it would take to
fully cover their need, and a few other demographic questions. If the request seemed
legitimate the organization will offer up to $250 in assistance toward those needs. Free
shower vouchers are available to redeem two shower tokens for showers at the Seward
Harbormaster’s office.

Seward’s Safe Harbor (Domestic Violence Sexual Assault Program) DVSA is
requested funding to continue their Transitional Housing Program operating in
conjunction with their “Safe Stay” services. Victims of violence would receive assistance



with the costs associated with securing housing for them and their families who would
like to remain in the Seward community. The SCF realizes that day to day living in
Seward typically is not an issue for most but those that go without, truly appreciate the
assistance. SCF connects people who care to the causes that make a difference and
matter most to them. — Sarah Spanos

The Seward Prevention Coalition has implemented the Youth 360 Icelandic Model of
preventing risk factors and surrounding our youth with preventive factors. Data
collection is a primary method of identifying these risk factors that allow us as a
community to implement changes in our local youth’s environments to help prevent risk
factors that are specific to our kids. This grant helps the Seward Prevention Coalition
pay for the data collection resources through Planet Youth for the timely collection and
dissemination of this critical data. - Ryan Fisher

Seward Arts Council

The Seward Arts Council was awarded funding for a part time administrative assistant
that will help lessen the workload on their dedicated volunteers, allowing them more
time to focus on their specific roles within the arts council. The goal will be to have the
administrative assistant become self-funding within one year. The SCF could not
survive without the amazing help from our program manager. We hope the
administrative assistant will be just as valuable to the Seward Arts Council.

Seward Arts Council was also awarded a grant for Seward Artists in School. Through
this grant, the council will strive to build relationships between the talented
professionals who live here and our students, filling the gap of much needed art and
music in our schools. The council will provide art-based educational opportunities
during the summer and fundraise for Seward Artists in Schools for future years. —
Sarah Spanos

Seward Nordic Ski Club

The Seward Nordic Ski Club was awarded funding to go towards the purchase of a
new trail grooming machine. This machine is a sophisticated drag that uses two rows of
grates raised and lowered as needed and a track setter that makes grooves for classic
skis. The grooming machine will be used on several Iditarod Trail loops near Bear Lake
down to Nash Road, about 15K of trail, allowing their volunteer groomers to effectively
groom the newly established Nordic ski trails with classic ski tracks. — Sarah Spanos

Seward Community Health Center

The Seward Community Health Center (SCHC) was awarded funding to purchase an
at-home sleep study machine to decrease the number of patients who need to travel
and take time off work (and life) to coordinate pickup and return of ordered home sleep
studies. The SCF is happy to help reduce the need for healthcare travel to conduct
sleep studies. — Sarah Spanos

TRAILS

TRAILS is a program of the Independent Living Center whose mission is to make
accessible and inclusive recreation possible to everyone within our community. These
year round activities allow participants enriching experiences all over Alaska. TRAILS
activities are not free and this grant helps the organization offer scholarships to
participants who are in need of financial assistance and experience a disability. — Ryan
Fisher

Seward Trail Blazers
This grant goes to the building of a bronze statue of the late Lee Poleske, a beloved



longtime Seward resident who was dedicated to our community’s historical
preservation. The statue will hopefully be added to the waterfront walk path and allow
visitors to sit on a bench next to the statue of Lee, overlooking the bay and its wildlife. -
Ryan Fisher

Kenai Mountains Turnagain Arm National Heritage Center (KMTA)

KMTA is Alaska’s only National Heritage Area. In recent years KMTA has implemented
outreach educational opportunities for youth. Students from Moose Pass and Seward
have been primary beneficiaries of this component. This grant will provide funding for a
second instructor to expand the educational program opportunities for students. — Marc
Swanson

National Forest Foundation

For years, various entities have worked to establish the INHT (Iditarod National Historic
Trail) from Seward to Fairbanks. The NFF (the non-profit funding raising arm of the US
Forest Service) has received a SCF grant to support the construction of the southern
portion including the bridges over Ptarmigan and Waterfall Creeks. This project will not
only be a benefit to recreational residents, but will draw visitors which will ultimately
provide a financial boost to adjacent communities. — Marc Swanson

Seward Senior Center

The Seward Senior Center has plans to convert their basement from a storage area into
a relaxing theatre space “offering older Alaskans weekly movies that move the soul,
touch the heart, and provide entertainment” for this demographic. SCF funds will be
used to purchase furniture and create a space that is inviting and comfortable. — Marc
Swanson

Hats Off to Our Donors & Major

Grant Recipients Event

The hats were tipped and the superlatives were flying at the 2024 SCF Donor Appreciation



Event. Every year following the major grant cycle Seward Community Foundation brings
donors and grant recipients together for a night of celebration and festivities. Katie Shepard
took the reins for the conceptualizing and planning of this event. And it did not disappoint.

The theme of the event was “Hats Off to You” as recognition for the good works being done
by the local organizations and to the donors who provide the means to make these happen.

The event started right at the gate with guests ‘dancing a jig’ in celebration of the event. Then
a fine spread of Apollo pizza and mingling ensued. Guests had been encouraged to wear
‘notable hats’ which would add to the ‘superlative’ nature of the theme which were later voted
on to receive the chance to grant $250 to their favorite nonprofit.

The formal program began with an introduction by board president Mark Kansteiner and a
thank you (and reminder) from board member Dave Paperman to Past, Present, and Future
donors. The rest of the evening was awarding grant recipients with their award. (See below).
The organizations had an opportunity to showcase their projects and thank donors whose
generosity made it possible.

The event culminated with cake and two drawings were completed. The winner for the
‘superlative hat’ went to Christiana Smith who donated her $250 grant to Save Our Seward
Pets. Another drawing was held from donors that contributed during the event and this went
to Rhonda Spurr who gave her $250 grant to Seward Senior Center.

Seward Community Foundation would like to thank those attendees for their continued
support. During the event SCF received 28 donations for a total of $4263. Your generosity
and support for local organizations is very much appreciated.

Thank you, Katie!l!



Hats off to fellow SCF board member, Katie Shepard.
The Hats off theme was Katie's conception and she was
able to orchestrate a wonder event. Katie, thanks for all
you do!!!

Every volunteer hour from our amazing advisor team and every dollar donated makes a
HUGE impact here at the Seward Community Foundation when it comes to supporting
local projects. Please consider clicking below to join your neighbors in supporting our
work!

Welcome Sadie Ulman to the team!

The Seward Community Foundation is excited to welcome our newest Board Advisor
Sadie Ulman. Sadie first moved to Seward with her husband Sean in 2007 from Wisconsin
after getting a job working in Alaska on nesting birds. A masters degree and a couple
stints with the Alaska Sea Life Center later and Sadie finds herself well settled in Seward
with a job studying tundra nesting birds with the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge.

“I'love the supportive, small town community of Seward. The mountains and ocean
provide unlimited adventures,” says Sadie. She and Sean have two children whom they
“love the idea of raising our kids in a place with so much depth.”

Sadie has lived in Seward long enough to be well ingrained in Seward’s community and
we are lucky to have her volunteer her time with the Foundation. Sadie comes from a
small town in Wisconsin where she also volunteered and was involved in her community.

She says, “l wanted to join the SCF board to help give back and to work towards
continuing to improve our local communities.” The SCF is unique in that we work on a
broad range of projects, helping to fund our nonprofits that support our Seward and
Moose Pass communities. While Sadie loves “seeing those projects continue to expand
over the years,” we are fortunate to have her sense of community service with the SCF
for the next several years.
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Clay Adam + Adventure Sixty North + Alaska
Collection by Pursuit + Eraina Albino +
Virginia Allen + American Legion Post #5+
Jennifer Anderson + Nancy and Brandon
Anderson + Apollo Restaurant+ Charles and
Teri Arnold+ Denise Atwood+ Anthony
Baclaan+ Callie Bacon+ Dot Bardarson
+MaryLynn and Bob Barnwell +Mark Beals+
Eric Slater and Hillary Bean+ Mary Ann
Benoit+ Richard Brown+ Malcolm and Cathy
Byars +Keith and Jackie Campbell +Carmen
Joy Davis Fund + Brooks Chandler +Sandra
(Charles Schwabb) +Judith Christiansen+
Cindy and Eric Clock +Shawna Cooke+ Lois
Daubnbey +Rodger Davis+ Jennifer
Desermia+ E.R. Dolly Dieter+ Lynzy Dunaway+
Bev Dunham +John and Eileen Eavis+ Amy
Egtvet +Exit Glacier Guides+ Susan Faust+
Nancy and Monty Fisher+ Ryan Fisher+
Martha Fleming+ Forests Tides and
Treasures+ Peter Frank+ Jim and Kathy
Fredrickson+ Rachel Freeman+ Freeport-
Mcmoran Foundation+ Kelsey Griffin+ Amy
Haddow+ Teal Hall+ Amy and William
Hankins+ Arne and Melody Hatch+ Jeff, Rose,
Willow, Teal, and Corey Hetrick+ Judith
Holmes+ Robbie Huett+ Michele Hughes+
Warren and Mary Huss+ ImpactAssets+ Nick
and Christy Jordon+ Philip Kaluza+
Konstantinos Kanaras+ Colleen Kelly and
Mark Kansteiner+ Diane Kaplan+ Kenai
Peninsula Association of Realtors+ Allen King+
Tina King+ David Kingsland+ Charles Kinney+
Jack Kinney+ Johanna Kinney+ Bruce Knofel+

Patty Krasnansky+ Steve Kulin Family+
Wolfgang Kurtz+ Aaron Kusano+ Al
Lamberson and Sheila Morrow+ Lori
Landstrom+ Anastasia Lane+ Darcie Larson+
Hilda Lespron+ Kris Lillemo+ Beulah and
Dawn Lindberg+ Dan Linkhart+ Patty Linville+
George Long+ Jolund and Monica Luther+
Mark Luttrell and Ann Ghicadus+ Mark
Marion+ Sue McClure+ Charles McEldowney+
Marjorie McEldowney+ Bonnie Moore+ Dr.
Michael Moriarty+ Janine Niebrugge+ Mike
O'Connor+ The Paperman Family+ Leslie
Pemberton+ Debra Perala+ Jim and Susan
Pfeiffenberger+ Primrose Provisions+ CJ Rea+
Skip and Kim Reierson+ Judith Renwick+ Luke
Rosier+ Paul and Sharon Rupple+ Matias
Saari+ Tekla and Tyrell Seavey+ Charles Sela+
Rita Selden+ Jonathon and Linda Sewall+
Seward Bike Shop+ Seward Chamber of
Commerce+ Seward Properties+ Heather and
John Shank+ Katherine Shepard+ Fred Moore
and Phyllis Shoemaker+ Chellie Skoog+
Richard Smeriglio and Ellen O'Brien+ Nathan
Smith+ Kat Sorensen+ Amelia Stanley+
Manette Stanley+ Memphis Stanley+ Riley
Stanley+ Randall Stauffer+ Daniel Stirling+
Sandy Stolle+ Kimberly Strehlow and Kris
Lillemo+ Amanda Strickland+ Sunny Cove
Kayaking+ Rose Sutphin+ Harper Swanson+
Marc and Letty Swanson+ Chellie Skoog (The
Foraker Group)+ Tom and Mary Tougas+ Jan
Trettner+ Ukanuzit LLC+ Dan and Madelyn
Walker+ Andrew Wilder+ Julie Wilder+ Kirstie
Willean+ Jewel Williams+ Kalani Woodlock+
Brian Wright
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